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July 30, 2015 

     

 

Lucy Smith 

1747 Randolph Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55105 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1747 Randolph Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Smith: 

 

This is to confirm that on July 28, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant your appeal on the Notice 

to Cut Tall Grass and/or Weeds Order.  However, you were also issued a Summary Abatement 

Order to trim back bushes/trees/plants obstructing the alleyway and/or sidewalk.  Ms. Moermond 

recommends granting 3 weeks (August 18) to come into compliance. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on August 19, 

2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c:   John Peter Ross 

Rick Gavin 
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